
Submitter: Shae  Wyland  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB1583 

I am a high school student in Oregon and I felt it important to share my view in this 

bill because it seems it would affect me in several ways. While I agree that diversity is 

important in libraries(especially school libraries), I find myself torn when considering 

content that elementary level students consume. I believe that we should not expose 

our young minds to inappropriate, violent or explicit sexual content. But I understand 

not limiting access to every person because they should all have a choice. On the 

other hand in no way do I think that book bans regarding the authors or characters 

sexual orientation or race are okay.  


